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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
Office of the General Counsel

Mr. Lawrence A. Kogan
Institute for Trade, Standards and
Sustainable Development

P.O. Box 223
Princeton Junction, NJ 08550
lkogan@itssd.org

Dear Mr. Kogan:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom oflnformation Act (5 U.S.C. § 552) (FOIA)
appeal email dated January 7, 2015. In accordance with the FOIA and Departmental regulations,
a final determination will be issued by the Assistant General Counsel for Administration.

If you have any questions about this matter, you may contact me at the above address or at
202-482-5391.

Sincerely,

~~~/)/1/l
Malcolm Orr
Senior Counsel


